
Important Announcement: Training Fee Adjustment as of February 2024 

As part of Sea Cadets national HQ commitment to providing top-notch cadet trainings, we 
want to inform you of an upcoming adjustment to our training fees. 


Over the past two years, we have experienced the rising costs of doing business due to the 
impact of inflation. These external factors have led to increased expenses in various aspects of 
our cadet training operations, including but not limited to venue rentals, rental vehicles, 
lodging, food, and training supplies.


In order to maintain the high-quality standards you expect from our training programs, we find 
it necessary to implement a cadet training fee increase. This adjustment will take effect on 
February 1, 2023.


We understand that changes in pricing may raise questions, and we want to assure you that 
this decision was made after careful consideration. Our priority remains delivering value-driven 
training that equips cadets with the skills and knowledge needed for success. We appreciate 
your understanding during this time of adjustment. We look forward to serving you with 
excellence in the upcoming training season.


Typically, cadet training fees will follow the schedule below. However, higher-cost or specialty

training may have a higher cadet training fee.


Number of Days Fees 
1 Days $30

2 Days $60

3-4 Days $100

5-7 Days $250

8-9 Days $300

10+ Plus Days $350


